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Fellow Lions,

     On the suggestion of Lion Cabinet Secretary/Treasurer Dawn 
Grogan, I have this year since I became the District Governor, 
have sent a “Welcome Letter” to all new club members that I have 
inducted into our association. I realize that throughout our district 
that I am not the only district official who inducts the new 
members. I am asking that when you do induct a new member, 
please have the club secretary send me the new members 
information so that I can send them a note to welcome them into 
the finest service organization in the world.

     Lion Presidents and Secretaries, if you have had a new member 
inducted into your club since July 1, 2010, would you please send 
me their name and mailing address, so that I can send the letter.

Thank You for your service,

Governor Steve
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